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Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

We are asking for a continuance for the hearing scheduled on Tuesday October 15, 2024. This is in reference to
Case No. 21LUP-00000-00401.

Thank you,

Sena Woodall
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